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EXTERNAL SENDER 

Good Evening Planning Commissioners! 

I want to voice my opinion on the Appeal of the Historic Preservation Committee's Decision to Deny the 
Removal of a Historic Resource Inventory  Property, located at 33 Walnut Avenue. I hope you uphold the 
HPC decision! The HPC is very familiar with the history of this property, the reasons of how and why they 
unanimously arrived at this denial is very clear. Please respect their decision, as a knowledgable  and 
unbiased committee. 
 I also want to comment on the direction the Planning Commission seems to be going in, which I think is 
in the wrong direction. The recent dramatic neighborhood changes, in East Los Gatos and now on Olive 
St is very disturbing;  by allowing over building, in my opinion, the character of a whole neighborhood is 
forever lost.  The General Guidelines for neighborhoods in Los Gatos is not being respected. 
Thank-you. 
Susan Burnett 
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